
Mrs McGuigan had a 
lovely surprise for 
her Year 2 Class 
this week.  Their 

new class pets  

arrived. 

Since the start of 
lockdown, our  

wonderful  

caretaker, Mr 
Thomas has been 

caring for the fish, 
previously kept in 
the Nursery class. 

He must have made 
the fish feel very 

comfortable and at 
home because since 

then they have  

produced a new  

arrival. 

The Year 2 children 
were give the  

honour of naming 
the fish. They chose 

Noah, Water Sky, 
Watery and Sponge 

Bob! 

Many  

congratulations to 
both parents! 

And to Grandma 

McGuigan! 
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Great to see Mr Gillie’s Class putting the archery equipment to good use. 

Year 3/4 had great fun discovering their inner Robin Hood and Maid Marion! 

All that concentration helped with the number work too. 



Mrs McGuigan is feeling very chipper and  cheerful with Year 2 children’s hard work in 
phonics this term.   

It’s great to see everyone choosing to get on with their work so diligently. 



Mrs McGuigan’s class continue to enjoy their sessions with sports coach, Jamie. 

This is all part of the Primary Stars scheme run by the Newcastle United Foundation 
which St. Bernadette’s invests in to enable all our children to benefit from sport.  



*Please note that this provision is not part 
of the offer from St Bernadette’s and is 

being run by an independent company and 
we cannot be held responsible for it. 

Joe was happy to  

receive his medal and 
certificate for a 

great rugby season. 
The new season has 

just started if anyone 
would like to join 

him.... 

See the flyer below!  

Ollie was awarded 
“Star of the Class” 
at kickboxing last 
week, for hitting  

targets and putting 
in 100% effort. 

Well done, Ollie!  

You are a star! 

 

 

Many congratulations to  

Oliver!  He  is very proud 
to have achieved his  

orange stripe belt in 
kickboxing this week!  

We are delighted for 
you, Oliver! 

We would love to see all your birthday photos, 
achievements, good news, sports awards and acts 

of kindness on the blog each week! 

Please email to 

blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

I look forward to hearing from you by  

10am Thursday! 

Thank you! 

Isabel has 
been helping  
her mum and 
dad to plant 

the baby  

winter plants, 
this weekend. 

Great job, 

Isabel!  



 
 
           
 
             
 

Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

www.wallsend-aidettes.co.uk  

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites bringing 
you the most up to date news regarding our parish  

communities which will be updated on a daily basis.   

These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

 

On our websites you will find information relating to times 
that churches will be open and the initiatives that we will be 
undertaking to try and keep in touch with parishioners.   

Additionally we have a Facebook Page:  

St Aidan’s and St Bernadette’s Community Page  

which you can join.  

 

 

 

 

If you are telephoned from 
school for any reason, the 
number that will appear on 
your screen will be a local 

authority number: 

0191 643 2655 
 

If you call this number back 
you hear a recorded message 

telling you to check your 
voicemail for a message. 

Thank you! 
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